

Tracyes Road Harlow Essex CM18 6JH

T: (01279) 770800

E: passmores@passmoresacademy.com
W: www.passmoresacademy.com

24th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

As you are aware Passmores Academy use the Yondr pouch system to ensure a focused and distraction-free learning environment. We understand that some students choose not to bring their phones to school, and we fully support this decision.

To help us maintain accurate records and ensure smooth daily operations, we are asking parents and carers to complete a short form confirming if their child does not bring a mobile phone to school. This will allow us to keep a clear log and avoid any confusion during Yondr pouch checks.

Please complete the form by **September 30th** using the link below:

https://forms.office.com/e/akiDimMVBk

If your child does bring a phone to school at any point in the future, please inform us so we can update our records accordingly.

Thank you for your continued support in helping us create a positive and focused learning environment.

Mr M Fish

Vice Principal

















